
Consell orders removal of Estany des Peix footbridge

At noon today, the Consell de Formentera issued an order to halt work on the Estany des Peix
footbridge, part of the project to regulate mooring at the lake. At noon, Ana Juan, President of
the Consell, visited the site with the construction manager to assess the visual impact of the
structure.

  

Following an emergency meeting, the cabinet asked for the footbridge to be removed while its
minimum structural height for safety and accessibility reasons is assessed.

  

The Consell will seek to reduce the visual impact of the structure as much as possible.
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